
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 PROPOSED NEW COMMUNITY RADIO STATION 
 
 A letter was received from Russ Isherwood on behalf of Pier FM Community Radio regarding a new 

community radio station in the eastern suburbs of Christchurch.  The Board decided to support the 
Pier FM community radio station as a vehicle that will assist in community development and the 
communication of the Council’s work in the east of Christchurch. 

 
 SPIT RESERVE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 
 A letter was received from the Chairman of the Southshore Ratepayers’ Association regarding 

progress on the Spit Reserve Development Plan (July 2000).  The Coastal Area Head Ranger was in 
attendance to respond to the matters raised.  The Board decided that a report be requested from the 
Property Services Officer on the outcomes of a consultation meeting with Ngai Tahu on 27 February 
2004 concerning the proposed reclassification of the Spit Reserve from “Recreation” to “Scenic 
Reserve”. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


